
From: Ian Hazard  
Sent: 04 February 2022 09:00
To: Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0057
 
To the planning team,
 
In reference to the email and letter below, I noticed that the formal description of the proposed development is
incorrect.
 
The description includes 'installation of flue'. We are not proposing to install a new flue as part of the works,
both flues on the property are confirmed as existing on the submitted planning application drawings. 
 
I would appreciate it if the development description can be revised to suit the above. 
 
Kind regards
 
Ian
 
 
Ian Hazard
Practice Principal
BA (Hons), Dip.Arch
 
Tower Court
Oakdale Road
Clifton Moor
York
North Yorkshire
YO30 4XL
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